
April 12th, 1923,

J.1Î.C. Duckworth, Esq . , 
3506 University Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Hr. Duckworth:-

....... In reply to your letter of
tns -lth with reference to this University’s 
attitude towards the plan of exchange of under­
graduates between Canadian universities, I have 
to say that re agree to grant the same privileges 
as the University of Toronto and on the same 
terms•

Yours faithfully.

Principal


